
Public Notice
USDA-Farm Service Agency

Notice of Availability
Hog Confinement- Iowa

Environmental Assessment
	 U.S. Department of Agriculture, Farm 
Service Agency (FSA) announces they 
will be completing an Environmental As-
sessment for the 2400 head hog confine-
ment feeding operation located in Han-
cock County, IA / Ell Township / Section 
8: SW quarter along 200th street at the 
t - intersection of 200th St. and Taft Ave. 
The primary objective of the activity is to 
construct a 2400 head hog confinement.
	 FSA is accepting comments on the 
potential effects of the proposed project 
on protected resources and the human 
environment through June 19, 2020. In-
formation regarding this project can be 
reviewed in person at the Kossuth County 
Farm Service Agency, 605E State Street, 
Ste 1, Algona, IA 50511. Comments 
should be submitted to Adriana Alcorn at 
1705 W. D Street, Vinton, Iowa 52349 or 
by email to Adriana.Alcorn@usda.gov
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